
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 September 2006 

6. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION UPDATE 
 
 6.1 RICCARTON PARK RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 
 
  Time has been allocated at Board meetings for resident association representatives to address 

the Board on local matters. 
 
  Stephen Shimmin, on behalf of the Riccarton Park Residents’ Association, addressed the Board 

regarding local issues.  It was decided that Mr Shimmin be invited to attend a forthcoming 
Transport & Roading Committee meeting to further discuss local traffic and roading concerns. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


